
 

             
 

Come and join the 

 

Royal Wedding Street Party 

 

Friday 18th May 2018 

 
As the kitchen will need to order food for the street party we will need to know 

who in Key stage 2 would like a dinner on this day. All children in Foundation 

and Key stage 1 will have a dinner ordered for them. (There will be no hot school 

dinner on this day) Key stage 2 parents please complete the slip below and 

return to school no later than Friday 2nd May 2018. Late orders cannot be 

accepted. (KS2 – please pay as usual via Eduspot/school money website) 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Royal Wedding Street Party 
 

ORDERS ONLY FOR KEY STAGE 2  

 
I wish to order a dinner for my child:  Name_________________________ Class 

____________________ 
 

Signed  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 
Please return to school no later than Friday 2nd May 2018. (Late orders cannot be accepted) 


